

LANDSDALE JUNIOR CRICKET CLUB

landsdalejcc.wa.cricket.com.au



Calling all girls interested in playing cricket over the summer.

Landsdale Junior Cricket Club is seeking girls interested in forming a team to compete in the "Perth Scorchers Girls League" for the upcoming season.

This is a great opportunity to have fun with your friends and keep active over the summer.

You do not need to have played before just the desire to get together with some friends and get out and have some fun playing cricket.

You can register at www.playcricket.com.au or if you would like more information please contact the club via email admin@landsdalejcc.com.au

